
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DATE 
 
 

 
Mr. Contractor 
Title 
Company 
Address 
 
Dear Mr. Contractor: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide you with the approval of your 10 Code of Federal Regulations 
(CFR) 707 -- Workplace Substance Abuse Programs at DOE Sites -- Implementation Plan for the Drug 
Testing Policy Notification Program and Random Selection Process under Contract Number DE-AC-                 

In accordance with 10 CFR 707, Contractors must submit their Workplace Substance Abuse Program 
to the Head of DOE Field Element for approval and DOE must approve the contractor's drug testing 
program.  10 CFR 707.5 -- Submission, approval, and implementation of a baseline workplace 
substance abuse program – states that Each contractor subject to this part shall develop a written 
program consistent with the requirements of this part and the guidelines of the Department of Health 
and Human Services, and applicable to appropriate DOE sites.  The Department of Energy has 
evaluated your response to our request for the methods by which you intend to implement the 
requirements of 10 CFR 707.  Based on your documentation and operational path forward, the 
Department accepts your response as submitted and approves the plan pursuant to 10 CFR 707.  

The Department appreciates your continued active involvement in implementing this rule and in 
maintaining a safe and healthful workplace for your employees and those with whom they work. 

If you have any questions, please contact me on. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Program or Staff Office POC 
cc: Contracting Officer 
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